
From: Candice Robinson <Candice.Robinson@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Friday, September 30, 2022 10:40 AM 
To: Lauren Maniatis <Lauren.Maniatis@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Ethics notification: board membership hotel stay  
  

Good morning Lauren,  
  
I attended the CityMatCH conference on 9/19-9/23/22 as a board member. The cost of my 
hotel stay was covered by the organization. Please let me know if you need any additional 
information related to this notification.  
  
Best,  
Candice 

  
Candice Robinson, MD, MPH 
Medical Director, Bureau of Maternal, Child, and Adolescent Health 
333 S State St., Suite 200, Chicago, IL 60604 
Office: (312) 747-5443   
Candice.Robinson@cityofchicago.org 
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